SANDY CITY FIRE DEPARTMENT



BRUCE CLINE FIRE CHIEF

MONICA ZOLTANSKI MAYOR

CLIFFORD STRACHAN
CHIEF ADMINISTRATIVE OFFICER

Memo

To: Sandy City Council

From: Battalion Chief Robert K. DeKorver Jr

Fire Marshal

CC: Fire Chief Bruce Cline

Date: April 20, 2022

Re: Adoption of 2022 Firework Restrictions

Attached to this packet of information is the ordinance and Exhibit B map being proposed for the 2022 Firework restrictions for Sandy City. As you may recall at the beginning of April we presented the current maps, laws and other information pertaining to firework restrictions in Sandy City. At that time, I informed you as the council that we would need to have our map adopted at the beginning of May in order to meet the laws of having the map submitted to the county. We also stated that we would have the current map sent to the council and asked that you all look at it and if there were areas of concern that you wanted us to look at to reach out to me.

On April 14th I sent the map to Dustin Fratto and Mr. Strachan asking that the council receive a copy of the current map and to remind you that if you had any other areas that you would like us to look at for restrictions to have you contact me. As of the time of this memo I have not had any council members reach out to me with any other areas that they would like us to look at. We have however, had the Unified Fire Authority reach out to us and ask that we add a water way and Big Bear Park as restricted areas on our map. These have been added in the purple color, which designates areas that are restricted within Sandy City that are regulated by Salt Lake County.

The current map with restrictions east of 1300 East and West of I-15 has also been updated to include the Salt Lake County areas that are restricted as well as all water and trail ways. It is the fire departments recommendation that the Sandy City Council adopt this map as the 2022 firework restrictions for Sandy City. As a reminder if drought conditions do exist or other emergency conditions, that we can readdress this subject all of the way up to celebration of the holidays.

Thank you for your time and consideration with this matter.